
From:                              Gareth Morrow
Sent:                               29 September 2017 13:55
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          Donegal link motorway to Dublin
 

As a citizen of Donegal and Ireland I hope the proposed link between Donegal and the rest of the northwest
and Dublin goes ahead. It would be better to be done before 2025 than 2040 though obviously. Perhaps the

cost of a train link could be compared with a view to environmentalism and other factors also instead of the

roadway.

 

Regards.


